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Message of Condolence to Those Affected by the  
Tohoku Pacific Offshore Earthquake 

 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences to those affected by the Tohoku Pacific 

Offshore Earthquake and the earthquake occurring in the northern part of Nagano 

Prefecture.  

We hope that you are able to take care of yourself and your family members, and we pray 

for the prompt recovery of the health of those affected and the region.  

 


